
To: All Secondary Teachers  Monday May 13th 2019 
From: Allyn Janicki    Memo #20 

Staying Informed 

Consider subscribing to, downloading or bookmarking the following (hyperlinks 

embedded in graphics): 

@OECTAProv 

@catholic_teachers 

Apple 

Android 

CLC: Ontario Women’s Summer School 

Local Secondary Unit Elections 

Local Bargaining Committee 

Tips from OTIP 

Elections for all positions except president and treasurer were held for the 

2019/20 Unit Executive at the Unit Annual General Meeting held May 7th. 

Your Unit Executive for 2019/20 is as follows: 

Allyn Janicki President 

Michele MacDonald Past-President & Occasional Teacher Representative 

Terry Beaumont (St. Peter’s) First Vice-President 

Dino Zorzi (St. Peter’s) Second Vice-President 

Wade Tower (Patrick Fogarty) Treasurer 

Steven Zawacki (St. Peter’s) Recording Secretary 

Jason Janisse (Patrick Fogarty) Councillor 

Anne O’Neill-Bradt (Patrick Fogarty) Councillor 

Carol Palermo (Occasional Teacher) Councillor 

Greg Quinn (TELT-MAS) Councillor 

Randy Zawacki (Occasional Teacher) Councillor 

The unit is looking for interested and engaged members to join the local 

bargaining committee.  This committee will assist in determining local 

bargaining priorities. Duties may include: 

• Plan, create and implement local bargaining survey and tabulate 

results 

• Analyze survey results to determine themes, and concerns to inform 

local bargaining 

• Examine Collective Agreement and identify areas for improvement 

• Identify opportunities to improve language  

Initial meetings will occur in the evening with the goal of having several 

meetings before the end of this school year. This committee is not the 

bargaining team, but the local bargaining team is derived from 

membership on this committee. Interested candidates can complete this 

google form.  

The Canadian Labour Congress Ontario Region Women’s Summer 

School will be held at -the NAV Centre in Cornwall, Ontario from July 7-

12 and the 14-19, 2019. The links in the dates will open the page that 

details the course offerings in each session. Applications can be found 

here and will be accepted from members of a union affiliated to the 

Canadian Labour Congress.  For more information, please contact the 

regional office by email at ontario@clcctc.ca or by telephone at 416-441-

3710, ext. 222.  

Are you thinking about 
retiring soon?  

As your career comes to 
an end and a new phase 
of your life begins, you 
want to ensure that 
you’re prepared to make 
the most of the new 
opportunities and 
experiences that 
retirement brings.  

Preparing for Retirement? 5 Tips You Need to Follow  

Follow these five tips to make sure you’re on track for a fulfilling 
retirement: www.OTIPinsurance.com/article39  

Staff Representatives 2019/20 

Staff representatives play a crucial role in our schools and our unit. Each 

work location needs to have a staff representative. If there are two 

interested candidates there can be an election, or it could be shared. This 

is an excellent way to get involved with the association. No previous 

experience is necessary. Staff representatives must be declared in each 

location by June 14th. If you have questions please email me or call the 

unit office 705-722-0084. 
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